

Ph. 0373-2370207(O)

Directorate of Open and Distance Learning

Dibrugarh University Dibrugarh 786004

Website: www.dodl.dibru.ac.in

Fax: 0373 - 2370323

E-mail: ddedu@dibru.ac.in

NOTIFICATION TO THE LEARNERS OF FINAL YEAR, 2019-20

The Directorate of Open and Distance Learning, D.U. is going to organise the Final Year Learners' Meet for the academic session 2019-20 on 25th March (Wednesday), 2020 at 10:30 AM in Bishnurabha Rangamancha of Dibrugarh University.

All the learners of Final Year of DODL, D.U study centre are hereby requested to attend the meeting for acquiring detail information regarding course structure and others related matters.

(Dr. Deba Pallav Rajkhowa)

Director

Directorate of Open and Distance Learning,
Dibrugarh University